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- Design funding for Galbraith Elementary School - 

Lethbridge School Division is pleased to receive the news the modernization 
of Galbraith Elementary School has received approval for design funding 
in Budget 2024.  
Galbraith Elementary School is 112 years old and is currently the No. 1 priority 
in the Division’s Capital Plan. Design funding means schematic design may 
be created, followed by the final design for the eventual preparation 
of pre-tender documents.  
The Division will receive more information from the Province of Alberta 
to start the design process for the modernization.  
“We are excited to see this modernization project move closer to full
construction,” said Lethbridge School Division Board Chair Purcell. “The Board
continues to advocate for new and modernized learning spaces that the
Division needs to provide safe and welcoming learning environments.”  
Purcell added the Board will be discussing the 2025-2027 Capital Plan 
at the next Regular Meeting on March 26, along with plans to further the
Board’s advocacy efforts.
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